
Mid-term review of the Otago 
Southland Regional Land 
Transport Plans 2021-31

Otago Regional Council and Environment Southland are seeking 
input on the mid-term review of the combined Otago Southland 
Regional Land Transport Plans. Prepared under the Land Transport 
Management Act 2003, the combined plans set out the common 
strategic direction to guide transport activities within the regions. 
They outline the 30-year vision, strategic objectives, and 10-year 
transport investment priorities.
The road-controlling authorities within both regions have revised 
their programme of activities for the years 2024-2027 and they are 
included in the RLTP as their bid for funding from the National Land 
Transport Fund. The full public notice and a copy of the combined 
plans can be inspected at:
· Otago Regional Council’s office located on Level 2, 144 Rattray 

Street, Dunedin
· Environment Southland’s office on the corner of North Road and 

Price Street, Waikiwi, Invercargill
· Any public library in Southland and Otago
· Waka Kotahi New Zealand Transport Agency, AA Centre, 

450 Moray Place, Dunedin
Submissions can be made online, by email or in writing. Find out 
more about making a submission by visiting either the Otago Regional 
Council website, orc.govt.nz, or the Environment Southland website, 
www.es.govt.nz.
If you require further information, please contact Varghese Thomas 
(ORC) on 0800 474 082 or email varghese.thomas@orc.govt.nz 
or Russell Hawkes (ES) on 0800 76 88 45 or email 
russell.hawkes@es.govt.nz.

Submissions have been extended to Friday, 19 April 2024.


